
From: Bonnie <bonnie.leigh.gould@gmail.com>  
Sent: August 5, 2020 5:50 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Commonwealth Games 
 
Good Evening, 
 
I am emailing you as a resident of Hamilton to let you know that I do not support the bid for the 
Commonwealth Games. Now is not the time to be investing in this opportunity that can be put towards 
fixing other problems such as the state of the water systems and the recent spill.  
 
I would also like to request that the council meeting on August 10th be broadcast via live video, for 
accountability purposes and transparency in the decision being made.  
 
Thanks, 
Bonnie Gould 
 

mailto:bonnie.leigh.gould@gmail.com
mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

